
 

5th February 2019. 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
“Exchange Plaza”, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai-400051. 

BSE Limited, 
P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001. 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub.: Clarification to rumours. 
 
We refer to certain rumours about the Company in various media. 
 
In the context, we wish to clarify that the Company is regular in servicing its debt obligations 
including servicing obligations towards banks and others for the month of January 2019. 
 
The rumours about the Company are baseless and we appeal to all the investors and stakeholders to 
not to believe the same. 
 
We are currently under silent period for declaration of financial results for the quarter ended 
December 2018 and hence cannot comment further; however wish to submit that the Company is 
committed towards compliance of the Listing Regulations and would ensure necessary disclosures as 
and when applicable. 
 
This is for your information as also for the information of your members and the public at large. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Suzlon Energy Limited 

 
Hemal A.Kanuga, 
Company Secretary. 
 


